
11-6-23 PFG meeting

Admin chat
● Safety patrol

○ Have had issues hiring someone to do safety patrol at our one
crosswalk - right now admin/security take turns

○ It’s a posted/paid job right now - 30 min am and 30 min pm
○ 9:10-9:40 // 4:00-4:30
○ Admin can offer training – would take about 15 minutes
○ Will look into what training needs would entail and let PFG

know so we can send out volunteer opportunities and details to
PFG mailing list

● Can school club info be added to PMS website? (or at least add to
newsletters?)

○ Yes and yes
○ Will ask for both

● Begin conversation about collaboration for 6th grade welcome
(spring/fall)

○ In May: 6th graders 5-6pm // Viking open house night from 6pm
on

○ Admin liked doing the 5th grade day last year where kids were
bussed over from elementary schools to spend time at Pacific

○ PMS paid for buses last year and did a treat - district doesn’t
offer funding

○ Some elementary schools opted not to send students
○ Questions from group

■ Can there be something right before school starts?
● Chromebooks, ID cards, schedule, tour, parents get

to drop off and see a bit…
■ Possibly have PFG volunteers man something right

before school and not ask teachers to come?
■ Discussed pros and cons of May during the day / May in

the evening / August right before school starts / fall after
school is underway



○ By April of this year we’d need to have a date set and general
plans in place and to run by operations team

■ Then could advertise the Aug date at the May evening
○ Board will add this topic to the January agenda to get the ball

rolling

Concessions
● Sign Up Genius will be sent out shortly!
● First volleyball game sales were excellent
● There will likely be a student social in January
● April 25/26 for drama production – concessions should be there

Treasurer report
● Plenty in checking / all seed money in savings
● Concessions are fully stocked

8th grade party committee
● Sign up to help! (committee roles / chair person)
● Separate meetings will be scheduled
● Party will be June 7
● Volunteer roles

○ Lead is covered
○ Sub-committee chairs are covered

● Send out a save the date right after Christmas break to get the date
on the calendar and encourage parents to get cleared // QR code for

● Write something for the Dec/Jan newsletters about
● Check with Angie about the DJ
● Courtney will contact the photo booth guy
● Committee meetings will start in January

Miscellaneous
● Background check link is on PFG websiste
● Dentist coming to Pacific

Next meeting - Monday 12/4, 5-6pm


